
Big Basswood Lake Association Board Meeting 

July 15, 2018 

Members present:  Larry Allcorn, Nancy Bakemeier, Maeve Coccimiglio, Marilyn 
Kellum, Dixie Olmstead, Cynthia Wood


Members absent:  Phil Conley


Meeting called to order at 12:15


Officers were elected for the next year and are as follows:


Chair:  Larry Allcorn

Vice Chair:  Maeve Coccimiglio

Secretary:  Marilyn Kellum

Treasurer (acting until transitioning to Cynthia):  Larry Allcorn


John Kasch will continue as BBLA’s tech person.


It was suggested we meet in August to review the reasons for board resignations.


The planning for the Sweet Sowerby Social is underway.  Nancy is taking the lead on 
the programming.


Meeting was adjourned.


Marilyn Kellum



